
Community Service 
December 2023 

“Good actions give strength to ourselves and inspire 
good actions in others.”  - Plato 

 
Happy Holidays Auxiliary Members, 
 
I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving. This is a very important 
time of the year to volunteer in your community. Many people are alone 
during the holiday season. 
 
Working at a local food bank and delivering meals are great ways to help 
during the holidays.  Visiting veterans who are alone or in care homes make 
their days a bit brighter.  Have a food drive of your own to make dinner 
baskets for those in need. 
 
Don’t forget about upcoming awards at our annual convention.  I implore 
every unit to fill out the end of the year community service report. It will be 
available soon. 
 
Remember, a community is not a community without the efforts of 
volunteering. Have a wonderful holiday season and please be safe. 
 
Lisa Young 
Community Service Chairman 
lmby_02@msn.com 

 


